

## **Dear Families**

In the VTC (Vocational, Technical, Creative) Department, we pride ourselves on offering an exciting and engaging curriculum for all students. In Design Technology, Food Technology and Art lessons, students will use a range of quality resources to create art work, DT work and food dishes and this obviously comes at a cost to the school.

To help us cover the cost of these essential items, we ask that every child contributes **£10** in **September.** This covers the following:

- 3 x Design Technology projects that students can take home at the end of the year
- A high-quality sketch book for them to complete their artwork in each lesson
- A range of food resources and ingredients, meaning you will only be required to send your child with the main ingredients for each practical cooking lesson. This could include resources such as foil, paper bags, containers, condiments and spices, cooking oil etc.

This amount will be payable through Parent Pay during the month of September 2024. We will send out another reminder about this in September.

Thank you so much for your support with this,

Yours faithfully,

Liz Cole

Head of VTC Faculty

